
 

2nd Sunday of Easter    April 8, 2018 

Please Pray for… 
All who have died these past weeks especially Ed LaFlamme, 
Ronald Latour and Margaret Golas. We offer our prayers to 
their family and pray that they will rest in the Lord’s peace. 
Those who are sick in the hospital or recovering: 
Pat Corson, Suzanne Lamoureux, Robert Boucher, LuAnn Trigo,  
Richard Roderick, Fr. Martin Donahue, Carole Caissie, Dorothy 
Choquette,  Noreen Mina, Mary Madden,  Michael Girardi, Robert 
Geoffrion, Bernadette Pervier, Elaine Lamoureux, Whitney Fritze, 
Diane Aoun, Peter Lacroix, Heather Josti - Harris, Simon Kibe,  Lili 
MacDonald, Jean Wheeler, Melanie Paquette, Al Shedyak, Kathleen 
Bowen, Paul Masiello, Paul Provencher, Lucy Kelly,  Diane Cyr, 
Theresa Cassavant, Laurie Gablaski, Ann Gablaski, Addison 
Lacaire, Pat Benoit, Gloria Butler, Joyce Frigon, Laura Wynn, 
Carey Dubois, Raymond Brodeur, Michael Kady, Bonnie Sheldon, 
Heather Lech, Joseph Nisel, Joseph Siauris, Cheryl Branham, 
Pauline Casavant, Jon Widdison, Lynn Desforges, Trajan Imperator 

 OUR SACRIFICIAL OFFERINGS   March 30 & April 1 

Envelopes     $ 4282.00 

Loose           $ 1287.00 

Total collection  $ 5569.00 

Number of envelopes   161 

Thank you for your generous gifts this past weekend 

which enable us to continue to do God’s work. May God 

bless you. Please consider weekly or monthly online giv-

ing. 

Parish Office hours will change beginning 
April 30th, The parish office will be open Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday from 9am-5pm. Thursday 
and Friday the office will be closed. 

 First Saturday Eucharistic Exposition  

May 5, 2018   8:30am - 4:00 pm  

 
Mass of the Blessed Virgin Mary: 8:00 am. Confessions following 
Mass. Exposition starting at the end of Mass and continuing 
throughout the day until 4:00pm. Confessions 3:00 – 3:50 pm. 
Benediction 4:00 pm.  
If you wish to participate there is a signup sheet in the  
sacristy.  

Faith Formation News  

Office hours: 10:00 – 5:00  (JUDI BRENNAN ONLY) 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, only, from 10:00-5:00 
Contact Judi at 508-885-3111 x 105 Judi.mqrff@gmail.com 

General Office Hours Tue, Wed, Thur, 9:00am-5:00pm 

Sunday 9:00 – 10:00 am Grades K - 5 

Sunday 5:30 –   8:30 pm Grades 9 - 11 
*see calendar 

Monday 4:45 –   6:00 pm Grades 2 - 5 

Tuesday 7:00 –   8:15 pm Grades 6 - 8 

Men’s Group: Next Meeting is Saturday, May 5th, 9:30-11:00 am in 

the Rectory.  If you have any questions or would like to join, contact 

Fr. Bill at wschipper@mqrparish.org  

The Mass book for 2019 is here! Masses can be booked in 
memory of a deceased loved one or for other special inten-
tions. Call the parish office or stop in to book a mass. The 
suggested mass stipend is $10. 

Sacred Heart of Jesus candles this week are  sponsored by Dr. 
Timothy Hoffman, in remembrance of  Flannery  
O’Connor. 
Please pray for Flannery O’Connor. 
Mary’s Candles this week are sponsored by  Dr. Timothy 
Hoffman, in remembrance of Rose & Henry Neu 
Please pray for Rose & Henry Neu. 
Contact the parish office if you would like to sponsor candles   
In memory of a loved one or for a special intention. 
 

Flocknote– designed for Catholic parishes 
to manage email and texts to parishioners with 
news and alerts. It’s free to you as a parishioner 
and is being used by thousands of  parishes 
around the country and provided by the diocese 
to the parishes as part of Communications Min-
istry. To take advantage of it, please text the 
message MQR to 84576 then follow the 
prompts– or visit our website, 
www.maryqueenoftherosary.org and click on 
the little SHEEP on the top left of the page to go 
to Flocknote!  

Thank you to all who participated in the “March 
Calendar Raffle” and Congratulations to all our winners! 
We are happy to report a profit of $3,200.00. As Fr. Bill 
mentioned in the raffle letter the money made from this 
raffle will be used toward Youth Ministry and for 
Spiritual Programs for our parish. Thank you for your 
continued support of our parish.  

PARISH INDOOR/OUTDOOR YARD SALE ...   

To be held on Memorial Day weekend, May 26,27 & 

28th in our parish hall and grounds. Please consider 

donating any unwanted household items, that  still 

have value to others, to our Parish Yard Sale. Dona-

tions will be accepted in the church hall starting 

May 14th. Please NO- TV’s, computers, encyclope-

dias, clothing or large furniture pieces. Help make 

this event successful by donating or helping in an-

other capacity.  Areas were we will need your help 

will be listed in the bulletin next week.  

The Easter/April edition of the “Word Among Us” are 

available at the doors of the church. Please help yourself.  

Food Pantry Request For This WeekFood Pantry Request For This Week  

MayonnaiseMayonnaise  
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Mass Schedule 
Saturday, April 7  
4:30 pm    Herve & Marjorie Steiger  by The Family  
                 (17th Anniv) & (5th Anniv) 
Sunday,   April 8 
 8:00 am     Jennifer McLaughlin  by The Family 
10:15 am    Alma & Arthur Tatro  by Their Children 

Monday,   April 9 
 8:00 am     Joanne St. Martin  by Suzanne Lamoureux 

Tuesday,  April 10 
 8:00 am     Joseph Luszey (41st Anniv)  by The Family 

Wednesday, April 11 
 8:00 am     Richard Lamoureux  by Marie Delonchamp 
 
Thursday, April 12 
8:00 am     Henry Guibord (19th Anniv)  by Jean Wheeler 

Friday,   April 13 
8:00 am     No Mass Today 

Saturday,  April 14 
4:30 pm     Harding, Girouard & Durant Families  by Their Families 

Sunday,   April 15 
 8:00 am    Lisa Burke ( Birthday Remembrance)  by The Family  
10:15 am   Phil “Mr. D” Delongchamp ( Months Mind)  
                  by Patty Monfette 
                            
 
 
Calendar of Events 

Sunday, April 8 Coffee Shop OPEN 

9:00 - 10:00 am 
2:00 -4:30pm 
5:30-8:30 pm 

FF Grades K-1,3 & 5  
First Communion Retreat 
FF  High School –Sophomores 

Monday, April 9   

 9:30 am 
4:45 - 6:00 pm 

 

Food Pantry - OPEN 
FF  Grades 4 - 5 
 

Tuesday, April 10   

6:30pm 
7:00 - 8:15pm 

 

Drop in  Center  
FF   Grades 6 – 8 
 

Wednesday, April 11 
 

                                
                      5:30-6:30 pm 
                                                              

Monthly Meal– meatball sandwiches, 
pulled pork sandwiches, baked beans &  
cole slaw 

Thursday,  April 12   

9:30 am Food Pantry –OPEN 

Friday,  April 13  

   

Saturday, April 14  

3:30 pm-4:00 pm Confessions 

Sunday, April 15 Coffee Shop OPEN 

2:30-5:30 pm 
 

 Youth Ministry Cookout  & Games  
  With FF Students &  Their Families 
 
 

2018 Partners in Charity Appeal Update  

 Thanks to all our parishioners who have made their gift to the 
2018 Partners in Charity Appeal. Mary, Queen of the Rosary 
has received $22,095 in gifts and pledges from 110 donors. 
We are 53% toward our  goal  of $43, 000. Half way there! 

A Note From Fr. Billð  

 

As many of you might know, Fr. Jim had a 

massive stroke this past week. The latest tests 

indicate no brain activity. Mercifully, Fr. Jim 

has been taken off the ventilator and is receiv-

ing comfort measures only. What will develop 

over the coming hours is known to God alone.  

Fr. Jim is a wonderful priest and servant of 

God, during this difficult time, let us all pray 

for Fr. Jim and for all the people he so dearly 

loved.  

The Cemetery needs your help with Winter cleanup. 

We kindly ask that you remove all winter decorations 
from graves starting April 1st.  
April 14th will be a Community Cleanup Day In our 
Cemetery from 9:00am-3:30pm.  Needs are rakes, leaf 
blowers, pickup trucks and manpower. Lunch will be 
provided. This is a great opportunity for students 
meeting school community service requirements.  
Please join us!  If it rains on April 14th this cleanup day 
will rescheduled for a later date.  

Help Fight Hunger– During the month of April visit the 

Hannaford Supper Market at  5 Gilbert Street, North 
Brookfield and purchase a “Fight Hunger” reusable bag. Eve-
ry bag sold will generate a $1 donation to the Mary, Queen 
of the Rosary   Food Pantry. The “Fight Hunger” bags can be 
found on the reusable bag rack and at various registers.  
And did you know...Every $1.00 = 4 Meals ?  WOW! 

We have received a bequest of $5,000 from  the Family 
Trust of James G. Gallagher. James was a longtime  pa-
rishioner of ours who passed away in May, 2016. We are 
so grateful for his donation. There are no stipulations on 
how this generous donation is to be used. We would like 
to extend a very sincere thank you to the family of James 
Gallagher for carrying out his wishes.  

Frank & Kathryn Bartimo Memorial Scholarship applications 
are available to High School Seniors who have been active in 
our Parish. Applications can be found at the doors of the 
church or at the parish office. Applications should be re-
turned to the parish office no later than May 31st.  


